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It is the position of Bracknell FUSION Synchro Skating Team that to comply with 

safeguarding guidelines the Members will only communicate with child skating 

team member’s parents. If this is not possible, for whatever reason, and the 

team member is contacted directly then the Team Manager will be copied into all 

communications. 

 

No emails or texts should be sent to the coaches by skaters or parents of 

children.  All correspondence should go via the Team Manager. 

 

Social Media 

 

Social media websites (i.e. Facebook, Twitter) must not be used under any 

circumstances to discuss Synchro matters, talk about other skaters that are not 

in the conversation. 

 

Groups are not to be formed using FUSION or BISC Club’s name or representing 

the club in anyway. 

 

Do not respond to other Teams from other rinks where the theme is discussion 

regarding Synchro. 

 

If any of the above occurs then the disciplinary route will be taken. 

 

Team pictures will be put on the new (coming soon) Fusion Facebook page, by 

the administrator.  Team members are welcome to use this page for conversing 

positively about the team. 

 


